Dear Families, 

Congratulations...your child is a second grader! Both second grade
teachers are so excited to meet you and your Spartan on August 8, 2023.

All students entering second grade are expected to be proficient in basic phonograms (letter sounds), the first 100 sight words, number recognition (numbers up to 120), and be able to write a complete sentence. We look forward to finding out how your family used the resource bags that went home for summer practice. None of those materials need to come back to school, but they can certainly be saved to use throughout the school year as you see fit to do as a family. .

We look forward to meeting you and your second grader in August!

Enjoy the summer, and please practice regularly to ensure your little one is well-prepared for second grade.

Kindly,
Mrs. Miller & Mrs. Ferguson

Phonogram App:

http://www.allaboutlearningpress.com/phonogram-sounds-


